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Dear Parents,
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Just a few quick notes:
♫
Band classes will take place in the band room during normal school hours. See attached schedule.  On assigned days, students need to bring their instrument to school. All instruments fit on the bus (though yes, some are awkward!) Trombone is the largest, but stands nicely between knees in bus seats.  
♫
Those parents renting an instrument, that do not receive it tonight: instruments will be delivered to school and Mr. Taylor will see that they go to the correct student. Please do not delay on setting up rental details, as it may take 5-7 days for your instrument to be received at school.   

♫
Don’t forget that all payments made on a rental instrument will go towards purchase price should you decide to pay-off your instrument.  Rettig Music will subtract your payment totals from the MSRP price and give a 40% discount on the remaining balance.
♫
Oftentimes parents wish to “pass down” instruments already owned which may cause unintended pressure on children.  I just ask you keep in mind that an instrument well-suited for one person is not necessarily suited for another, and can lead to frustration, discontent, and loss of interest.  New band students may experience this pressure sub-consciously, to play the same instrument as an older brother, sister, mom, or dad. If you have an older instrument you would like to sell or donate to the school, let me know; I’m happy to help them find useful homes!
♫
Parents have homework: encourage your student to practice.  You can even dust off your old instrument and play along!  Ask them to play a song for you and tell them “It sounds good, don’t forget to use more air,” even when it doesn’t actually sound good. ( A little support from you goes a long way.  There will be ups and downs, even with the best; encourage them to stick with it during the downtimes and the rewards will follow.
♫
Band is like any other class:  To be successful, students must put in time on “homework.”  Please have a computer/tablet available to practice with SmartMusic.com.  Those students able to use such have much better results and enjoy practicing more than if they aren’t able to use the recordings.  This even helps develop better responsibility habits that pay off in all classes.  I like for students to set a time each night, example 7:00-7:20, to practice.  
♫
We will be using the book, “Measures of Success” with this year’s students.  I have studied the varied instructional books and feel that this series develops better musicians and confident students.  These books are not expensive, and can be purchased through your rental company or the school music department (checks payable to Newton Music Boosters) for $8.95. 
Thank you for encouraging your child’s interest in music!
Newton Band Schedule! 

*Schedule changes November 19*
	
	10/22-11/19
	  11/19 onward

	Monday
	Trumpet
	Trumpet & Trombone

	Tuesday
	Flute
	Flute, Clarinet, Sax

	Wednesday
	Saxophone
	Trumpet & Trombone

	Thursday
	Trombone
	Flute, Clarinet, Sax

	Friday
	Clarinet
	Full Band!


SmartMusic Info
SmartMusic is a cloud-based computer program that allows students to practice in a fun way. Students can record themselves and SmartMusic will immediately show correct and incorrect notes and rhythms; they can also speed up or slow down music selections, hear individual notes, check fingerings, and more! 

A SmartMusic subscription usually costs money, but we are lucky at Newton to have a supportive administration, so the cost to parents is FREE! 

Each student has been set up with an account using:

Login: xxxxxxx@newtonlocal.org   (xxxx is your student name)

Password: newtonband

Using a computer or tablet, just go to SmartMusic.com/login and click the left picture of “New SmartMusic.” 

Additionally, an app can be downloaded to iPad and some Android tablets, search for “New SmartMusic.” (The app is a little buggy at times, they’re still working through it!)
